

# MINUTES

## Shakopee Youth Football Association

November 10, 2021

The meeting to be called to order by Zach Brazier at 6:30PM

**In attendance: ZB, EW, SE, BL, AP, RL, JH, PR, ST**

### Approval of past minutes, or further discussion

#### Item to Discuss:

- Welcome to anyone new joining us!
- December Board Meeting on the 15<sup>th</sup> at Turtles
  - Possibility of another meeting to get things in order for Annual Meeting
    - Meeting on December 8<sup>th</sup> to get job responsibilities assigned
- Board Positions
  - What empty seats do we need to fill in December? Do we need to recruit??
    - President
    - Vice President
    - Treasurer
    - Travel Assistant
    - Communication
    - Gear Assistant
    - Coaches and Officials
    - In House (?)
  - Job duties? Any changes?
- Budget for next year
- Jerseys
  - Travel -order new jerseys for 5<sup>th</sup> – 8<sup>th</sup> grade
  - In house -4<sup>th</sup> grade will use NFL teams for one more season
  - Flag – maybe order a few smaller ones if we know what teams are for K/1
- Helmets
  - New helmets/repair of old ones
    - Will vote at the November 8<sup>th</sup> meeting to purchase new helmets
- Possibility of A/B teams for next year
  - On the table for discussion –looking at 7<sup>th</sup> & 8<sup>th</sup> grades
- Fundraisers – Culvers/Twins follow up—no to much commitment to Twins
  - Possible bed sheet sale w/Bill

- Weightlifting Program with Mike Morris - discuss
- Spring Flag Football

**Financial (Eric):**

- financial update

**In-House (Ryan):**

**Travel Teams (Jareck, AJ):**

**Coaches and Officials (Steve):**

**Equipment (Paul, Tim):**

**Communications and Website (Veronica):**

- Need to get usernames and passwords for various sites.

**Field Coordinator (Scott):**

**Fundraising (Brian):**

**Announcements**

**Next Meeting—Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at Turtle's for Annual Meeting**